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  DATES TO REMEMBER 
Thursday 21st September 2023 
Year 5 Maitland High taster day 
 
Friday 22nd September  2023 
Year 6 Mini Fete 
Last Day of Term 3 
 
Monday 9th October  2023 
Students return for Term 4 
 
Wednesday 18th October  2023 
Infants excursion to Oakvale Wildlife Park 
 
Friday 27th October  2023 
Colour Fun Run 
 
Friday 1st December 2023 
Carols at Closebourne House 
 
Monday 11th December 2023 
Presentation Day - whole school 
 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 
Party Day - all grades 
 
Wednesday 13th December 2023 
Year 6 Farewell 
 
Friday 15th December  2023 
Last day for students for 2023 - Yr 6 clap 
out 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Before and After School Care  

 
Please call Luke 
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 

Year 6 Mini Fete 
Just a reminder that our mini fete will be held on Friday. Our Year 6 students have been 
busily organising their stalls in readiness for what promises to be a fun day. The mini fete is 
always a term highlight and this year’s event promises to deliver more of the same. Thirteen 
stalls will be in operation at the fete, with activities including food and drink stations, face 
painting, hair braiding, lucky sticks, laser tag and book sales. Our students, staff and 
families will meet briefly in the MPC, prior to the commencement of the mini fete, where Mrs 
Cowan will provide an overview of the fete and we will be entertained by student 
performances. Please be reminded that we ask our students and families to bring cash on 
the day. Students are also invited to come to school out of uniform. 
Mrs Julie Sullivan 
Next term we will be welcoming Mrs Julie Sullivan to our school. Mrs Sullivan will become a 
permanent member of our staff, replacing Mr Irwin who has been appointed to Stroud Rd 
PS at the beginning of Term 3. Mrs Sullivan joins us from Singleton PS and will bring great 
experience and expertise to our school. 
Year 5 ‘Taster’ Day 
Our Year 5 students will attend Maitland High School’s ‘taster’ day tomorrow. The visit will 
provide an opportunity for our students to experience some of the subjects on offer when 
they begin high school in 2025. Our students will travel to Maitland High by bus and under 
the supervision of Mrs Cowan. 
School canteen 
The operation of our school canteen will undergo a significant change over the coming 
months. In recent years, the canteen has been under the control of our P&C. The P&C 
employed Mrs Bec Buehler to manage the service. However, due to a number of financial 
and logistical considerations, it has been decided that the P&C will no longer manage our 
canteen. Our school is investigating a number of options to ensure the service can continue 
under an alternate management structure. At this stage, however, we are uncertain as to 
what this will look like and when a decision will be made. Please be assured that we are 
considering all options to ensure that a quality canteen service is available to support our 
students. We have been extremely fortunate to have had Bec Buehler as our canteen 
manager. Bec has always been very available to support our students and school in her 
dual roles of operating the canteen and our uniform shop. She has always gone ‘above and 
beyond’ in her roles and, on behalf of our school, I would like to thank her for commitment, 
energy and professionalism.  
Scripture 
Scripture has finished for Term 3. Big thanks to Allan and his team for supporting our 
students and we look forward to recommencing SRE in Term 4. 
Term 4 Dates 
As mentioned previously, Term 4 will begin for students and staff on Monday 9 October; 
there is no staff development day (pupil free day) to begin the term. 
On behalf of our staff, I would like to thank our students and families for contributing to a 
great term of achievement and celebration. I hope you are able to enjoy a restful and 
enjoyable break.  
Peter Edmonds 



 

 

P&C Meeting Monday 6th November 2023 
 

The P&C invite all members to attend our monthly meeting on 6th November at 6pm at school and via Zoom.  
We would love to see you join our team for 2023. Meetings are monthly during school term so only takes an hour or 

two of your time - and remember becoming a member does not require commitment to attend every meeting - or 
hold an executive position. It is an opportunity for you - mums, dads, carers and grandparents - to learn more about 

what is happening at our school and to be involved in exciting events.  
 

The P & C is there to support school initiatives as well as fundraise. 
We would love to welcome the community to be involved in our future fundraising activities. 

Please consider becoming a part of a fabulous group of families who worked to achieve some huge results in 
the last year including significant funds passed to the school.  

 
Please ensure you like the https://www.facebook.com/morpethpc page to  get the latest and greatest. 

If you have any questions regarding the P & C please feel free to contact the President Sharyn on:  

0402 543 627 or email us at: morpethpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au 

PBL  
We will be talking with students about …  

Pedestrian/Road Safety: 
 

Hold an adult’s hand when crossing a road (under 10),            
Stay to the left when riding on a road or path, Follow instructions 

 

Stop, look and listen before crossing a road safely,                      
Wear a helmet when riding a scooter or bike, Wear a seat belt 

 

Cross at a pedestrian crossing, Walk promptly across the road, 
Demonstrate safe behaviours 

 

SCHOOL BYTES PARENT APP IS COMING 

We are pleased to announce that the School Bytes team is currently  develop‐
ing a parent app for Apple and Android devices. 

This app is designed to complement our exisƟng parent portal, and makes it 
easier for parents to use School Bytes on their mobile devices. In addiƟon, a key 
feature is the addiƟon of push noƟficaƟons so you  can receive alerts through 
the app in addiƟon to emails. 

School Bytes expect to carry out trials with some schools during Term 4, with a 
general launch at the start of 2024. Further communicaƟons will be sent to our 
parents when the app is ready.  

The School Bytes Parent app will be available on Apple App and Google Play 
stores. 












